
Patients Served 136

# of Visits 383

# of Dental Appt. 44

# of Counseling Appt. 27

# of Prescriptions Ordered 158

# of Labs/Diagnostics 167

Medical Clinic by the Numbers

As many of you know, our medical clinic is the oldest free
clinic in Ohio, and possibly the oldest clinic in the country
dedicated to serving the migrant farmworker community.
Year after year, our amazing team of volunteer medical
professionals delivers high quality care to members of
Hartville’s migrant community and their family members.
Check out this year’s success by the numbers.

Community Spotlight

This month’s community spotlight is on the Amigas Cooperative.
The Amigas program is a co-op through Canton’s Immigrant Worker
Project. Through this program, migrants (majority women) find
affirming work as they transition to the United States. These women
create jewelry, offer cleaning services and prepare delicious, Latin
American food for catered events. The Amigas catered many of the
migrant center’s events this summer, including every Sunday soccer
night. Their food was a huge hit and they were a pleasure to work
with! If interested in Amigas catering, email            
mpenaiwpohio@gmail.com
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Hello Autumn
Season Closure

Hearts of Hartville

Last week, Dr. Joe Sebastian of Aultman Hospital served at the
migrant center for the last time as he and his family prepare to
relocate out of state in the coming months. Dr. Sebastian has been
an incredible asset to our organization, coming in every Tuesday
evening for the past several years to offer incredible medical care
to our patients. The HMM staff, along with the entire migrant
community, will greatly miss Dr. Sebastian’s kind personality and
positive attitude. He’s made a huge impact on all of us and we know
he’ll continue to impact the lives of many. Good luck, Dr. Sebastian,
and thank you again!

SEE YOU Soon!
As the growing season comes to an end, most of our
wonderful migrant families relocate down south for work
during the winter months. We wish them all the best and can’t
wait to see them back in Hartville come May 2024!
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